
Friday 13th September 2024 

Please complete the following: 

English  Reading 

Read at home on at least three separate occasions. Reading diaries 

are to be filled in every time your child has read and handed in daily.  

 

Spellings 

To promote spelling both in school and at home, 

we are involved in an online programme called 

‘Spelling Shed’. You will need to use your child’s 

login details, which are stuck in their homework 

book. The children are also given a sheet each 

week, which has all their spelling words on and 

allows them to practise on a daily basis. 

 

To support your child’s transition into Year 1 they will only be tested 

on 5 words for this half term.  

List 2  

Mathematics In order to promote subitising and number bonds 

both in school and at home, we are involved in an 

online programme called ‘Numbots’. You will need to 

use your child’s login details, which are stuck in their 

homework book.  

Art The children will be creating and all about me section in their 

sketchbooks.  

 

They will need to bring pictures (this may be of themselves or things 

they like) or stickers that they would like to use to decorate their 

page.  

 

If you are unable to print your pictures, these can be forwarded to 

the office email address. 

Please make sure your homework is handed in by Wednesday 18th September 2024. 

If you need any further guidance on how to complete the tasks, please ask! 

Don’t leave it until Wednesday! Remember, have a go and try your best! 


